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0 89 EAST AVENUE, ROCHESTER, N.Y. I4649

LEON D. WHITE, JR.
VICE IkRESIDENT

TELEIkHONE
ARES CODE 7la 546-2700

February 24, 1978

gf gPp~

IIRPgT~ IJEETq~g / ~~ j
I

h rr

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Hr. A. Schwencer, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch gl
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment
R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-244

Dear Nr. Schwencer:

This letter is in response to a letter dated December 23,
1977 from Victor Stello, Jr., Director, Division of Operating
Reactors, regarding the level of environmental qualification
of electrical equipment at Ginna Station. The enclosed report
presents the information which was requested. Three originals
and forty copies of this letter and the enclosed report. are
enclosed for your use.

Very truly yours,
k

.p
L. D. White, Jr.

Enclosure
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